
April 1, 2015 

 

 

Measures to Prevent Unlawful Acts Pertaining to Research at GRIPS 

 

The National Graduate Institute for Policy Studies (GRIPS) has taken various measures to 

prevent unlawful research activities and fraudulent use of research funds in accordance with 

Annex 1, Annex 2, and other relevant laws. In the event that a vendor is found to be involved in 

unlawful dealings, GRIPS will follow Measures for the Suspension of Dealings as it is set forth 

in Article 3 of Annex 3. 

  In accordance with the above regulations, we request that all vendors that provide goods or 

services to GRIPS must sign and submit a Pledge stating that unlawful acts will not be 

undertaken. Please note that staff from the Procurement Section will attend meetings with 

faculty or staff who wish to purchase goods that cost 500,000 yen or more. 

 

Annex 1: Regulations on the Prevention of Unlawful Acts Pertaining to Research at the National 

Graduate Institute for Policy Studies 

 

Annex 2: Unlawful Act Prevention Plan Pertaining to Research Activities at the National 

Graduate Institute for Policy Studies 

 

Annex 3: Guidelines on the Suspension of Dealings, etc. Involving Contracts with the National 

Graduate Institute for Policy Studies 

 

 

 

CONTACT: 

Procurement Section, Finance Division 

National Graduate Institute for Policy Studies (GRIPS) 

7-22-1 Roppongi, Minato-ku, Tokyo 106-8677, JAPAN 

TEL:  +81-(0)3-6439-6029 

 

                                  

 


